
Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macau University Alliance  

 

Greater Bay Area Summer School 

 
 
To promote collaborations and provision of quality education in Guangdong-Hong Kong-
Macau University Alliance (GHMUA), funding has been granted from UGC in the 2019-22 
triennium to support credit-earning study programs.  
 

Under this one-off funding scheme, a provision of around HK$150,000 per year will be 

allocated to GHMUA Greater Bay Area Summer School.  The School is established to provide 

up to three credit-bearing courses in Hong Kong to students from member institutions and 

from the Greater Bay Area. The students will learn about teaching and research strengths by 

participating in credit-bearing courses and enrichment activities. 

All UGC-funded member universities of GHKMUA are invited to offer course under the 

GHMUA Greater Bay Summer School.  A subsidy of HK$50,000 will be provided to each 

course to be run for a credit-bearing summer school exclusively to students from Greater Bay 

Area in July/August of the year.  A minimum of two credits should be offered for each course.  

The courses funded by this scheme has to be named under “ GHMUA Greater Bay Area 

Summer School (粵港澳高校聯盟暑期學院)” .  A report outlining the activities and the 

utilization of the funding is required within one month upon completion of the summer school. 

 

Interested institutions can indicate their participation using the following table: 

Area Course Title Course 
Period 

Days and 
Time 

Course Fee Estimated Number 
of Students 

      

      

 

Enquiries can be sent to Ms. Samantha Wong of The Chinese University of Hong Kong (Tel: 

39438721; email: samanthawong@cuhk.edu.hk).   

 

 


